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Friday, March 18, 2022 

Greetings, Mill Creek Families, 

Our students and staff have all shown great respect this week for the right of each 
student and staff member to choose whether or not they will wear a mask at school, 
during our first week of optional mask wearing.  We are proud of our entire school 
community!  

Multicultural Night is Next Thursday, March 24:  Please Join Us! 

This is one of our favorite PTA events of the year because it is always so uplifting, 
educational and celebratory!  Join us in the school cafeteria between 5:30-7:30 to see 
tables and/or traditional dancing from Japan, China, India, Nepal, Korea, Mexico and 
more.   The more we know about and understand each other, the more we can value the 
ways we are different as well as the same.  

Thanks to our PTA for This Week’s Virtual 
Assembly from Taproot Theater: 

This week our students all got to watch a virtual 
production from Taproot Theater with a focus on 
bullying.  Students learned how to recognize, report and 
refuse bullying as well as how to be part of the solution.   
It was a high quality performance that engaged all our 
K-5 students, and perfectly complemented the Second 
Step unit on bullying that our counselor, Mrs. Vaillant 
taught in all grades.  Thanks PTA!  

Only Two Weeks Left to Complete the School Stakeholder Survey: 
   
There are only 2 weeks left to take the Family School Stakeholder Survey!  Please take 
time to complete this anonymous, multiple-choice, online survey, available in 6 different 
languages.  Information about the survey is posted on our school website and the link 
can be accessed here: 
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/everett/family22/surveys?language=en 
If you have more than one student in Everett Public Schools, plan to complete a survey 
for each school that your children attend, so each school can benefit from your 
feedback.  Your feedback matters and helps us know how to get better.  

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/everett/family22/surveys?language=en


Spring Book Fair News:   

Mill Creek ES Scholastic Bookfair will take place in 
our school library during conference week, March 
28th through March 31st, 1:30pm – 4:00pm with 
extended evening hours on Tuesday, March 29th 
until 6:00pm.  Food trucks; KookKidz Ice Cream 
and Pompeii Pizza will be available on Tuesday 
March 29th.   
 
You can preview the bookfair and set up your virtual 
wallet here:   
MCE Spring Scholastic Book Fair.  Or you can order your books online March 25th 
through April 7th.   

In closing, please remember that due to Parent/Teacher Conference Week, all students 
will be dismissed at 1 pm next Friday, March 25 and each day during the week of March 
28 – April 1.  

Have a wonderful week! 

Warmly, 

Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org 
Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal  kdickert@everettsd.org 
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